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WE WILL RE-OPEN FOR IN-PERSON WORSHIP ON 

Pentecost Sunday - May 23, 2021! 

Our sanctuary will be decorated with red geraniums that will be 
handed out.  We invite everyone to wear red!  Please invite a friend 

to join us! 

We will have an outdoor Coffee Hour with coffee, tea and treats!  
(Bring a sweater just in case.) 

We are planning a month-long celebration of re-opening for RVCC!  
Stay tuned for details of special celebrations each week.  

Of course, we will continue to follow COVID protocols to ensure the 
health and safety of our congregation.  We will continue to require 

masks and social distancing in the sanctuary. 

For the first few weeks, we will offer a hybrid worship which will be 
in person and on Zoom for those who do not feel comfortable 

worshiping in person.   
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